Consell de Formentera renews partnerships with old people’s clubs in La Savina and La Mola
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Consell president Alejandra Ferrer signed collaborative agreements today with the respective
chairs of El Pilar Seniors’ Association and La Savina Retirees and Pensioners’ Club, Jaume
Escandell and Maria Costa. Formentera’s deputy premier and chief of the seniors’ department,
Ana Juan, was also present at the signing.

As part of the agreements, the Consell will provide each of the two senior centres with €5,500 in
funding. The money helps pay for maintenance and fund services, not to mention promote and
sustain programming and community activities designed for the elderly.
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